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MEMORANDUM 

April 13, 2016 

Dr. Edward Chow, Health Commission President, and Members of the Health 
Commission 

Barbara A. Garcia, MPA, Director of Health GVfC' ..pv 
April 19, 2016 Health Commission meeting 
Resolution Recommending the Board of Supervisors Accept a Gift of $2,625,000 from 

the San Francisco General Hospital Foundation 

Attached please find a draft resolution for consideration by the Health Commission at your April 19, 
2016 meeting. The proposed resolution recommends that the Board of Supervisors accept a gift of 
$2,625,000 from the San Francisco General Hospital Foundation for the procurement of furniture, 
fixtures, equipment and information technology for the Priscilla Chan and Mark Zuckerberg San 
Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center. 
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